
 

H2M architects + engineers Acquires Crew Engineers 

January 30, 2023 
 
H2M architects + engineers (H2M) is pleased to announce the acquisition of Crew Engineers, Inc. as 
of January 27, 2023. Crew Engineers is an engineering firm with solid roots in the engineering 
profession. 
 
After the acquisition, Crew’s team will continue to reside in the Butler, NJ office and will have a 
primary focus within H2M’s water, wastewater, environmental, and civil engineering disciplines; 
strengthening our service offerings across all Markets. Both firms are looking forward to bringing 
their individual expertise together to provide a high-quality level of service to both their current and 
future clients. This partnership affirms the strategic business decision both firms have made to bring 
their relationship to the next level. 
 
“Joining a multi-disciplinary firm like H2M allows us to continue providing exceptional professional 
engineering design services to our current customers, while allowing us to expand our resources 
and capabilities to allow for more complex projects to both current and new customers,” said Mauro 
Bacolo, P.E. on the partnership of Crew Engineers with H2M. 
 
Crew Engineers was formed in 1995, with experience going back to 1957. Throughout their history, 
they have maintained a varied scope of projects and a long, favorable client history. Everything they 
do is driven by their goals of providing thorough engineering services for all clients and acting with 
social and environmental responsibility and integrity. 
 
“Crew Engineers has an exceptional reputation in the water, wastewater, environmental, and civil 
engineering design sector. The firm has always been committed to providing the highest level of 
service to their clients which aligns seamlessly with H2M’s core values, making this partnership a 
perfect fit,” said James Neri, P.E., Senior Vice President, Discipline Director of Water at H2M. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.h2m.com/h2m-acquires-crew-engineers/ 


